
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 9:14 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-03-31 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2019-0082 
 
-- Name -- 
darrell deibel 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
  From nov billing rates 
 
Electricity On-Peak   0.1340 
Electricity Mid-Peak  0.0940 
Electricity Off-Peak   0.0650 
 
To Dec bill rates 
 
Electricity On-Peak   0.2080 
Electricity Mid-Peak   0.1440 
Electricity Off-Peak    0.1010 
 
that works out to an increase 
Electricity On-Peak    0.074 $ 
Electricity Mid-Peak   0.050 $ 
Electricity Off-Peak    0.035 $ 
 
i haven't seen an increase an my household income grocery costs, gas, insurance and every product we 
purchase has increased costs added to the people of Ontario's bill list. 
 
it just isn't right to keep increasing costs when people in Ontario are not increasing their income. 

mailto:Webmaster@oeb.ca


 
what should happen is prices need to come down so people can afford to live. 
 
my famaily needs to eat and needs to have electricity. 
 
 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 


	From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>



